
  

Saint Joseph  

ROMAN CATHOLIC Church   
973-383-1985 

Twenty -sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time  -  September 30, 2018  

 

 

Sacrament of reconciliation  
Saturday at 4:00-4:30pm or by appointment 

 

Sacraments  
of Baptism, Marriage or Personal Appointments  

Please call the Parish Center 

 

Schedule of Masses  
Weekdays 

Monday-Friday at 12:05pm  
 

Weekends 
Saturday (Sunday Vigil) at 5:00pm 

Sunday at 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:30am  
and 5:00pm 

 
Misa en Espa¶ol todos los Domingos a las 2:30pm  
y tambien, el tercer Lunes del Mes a las 7:00pm  

ñThe Warrior Shepherd!ò 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By  

 

Weekly Mass Intentions  

Father ST Sutton, Pastor 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

 

Father Alexander Londono, Migrant Ministry 
Fr. Alexanderlondono@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Thomas Zayac, Deacon 
 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - ParishOffice@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Karen Glowatski, Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - Secretary@stjosephnewton.org 

 
Linda Gorski, Director of Faith Formation  

973-383-8413 - Faithformation@stjosephnewton.org 
 

 

Christine Shell, Faith Formation Assistant  
FFAssistant@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
kellydachisen@gmail.com 

 
 

Sharon Eltzholtz, Bulletin Assistant 
Bulletin@stjosephnewton.org 

 

Robert Lasser, Finance Administrator  
973-383-1985 

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek  
and Gerard Woodring 

Saturday 9/29    5:00pm Pauline Pompillio 
Carmela & Salvatore Giacino 

Sunday 
September 30th 

 

Twenty-sixth  
Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
 
 

    8:00am 
 
 
 

    9:30am 
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 

5:00pm 

Robert Morsell 
Francis & Stella Covel 
 
Mary OôRourke 
William Brucker 
 
Nicholas Maresca 
Special Intention 
 
Father Benedict Groeschel, CFR 
Intentions of George Sella 

Monday 10/1 12:05pm Wayne Van Vleet 

Tuesday 10/2  12:05pm Intentions of Natalie Hayek 

Wednesday 
10/3 

 12:05pm Eileen Yoquinto 
Intentions of Joseph Inglima 

Thursday  10/4  12:05pm William Brucker 

Friday 10/5  12:05pm Theresa Peretore Casella 
Kathaleen Savacool 

Saturday 10/6    5:00pm John Severini 
Malinda Mattar 

Sunday 
October 7th 

 

Twenty-seventh  
Sunday in  
Ordinary Time 
 

 
 

    8:00am 
 

    9:30am 
 
 

 11:30am 
 
 
 

5:00pm 
 
 

Francis & Stella Covel 
 

Rusty Strand 
James & Annie Colgan 
 
Kathryn Brogan 
Rinaldo Rascionato 
Father Michael J. Burke 
 
Bishop Michael A. Saltarelli 
 
 

   

 

Twenty -sixth Sunday in ordinary time - September 30, 2018  

 

The Sanctuary Lamp,  
which burns near the Tabernacle  
as a reminder of our Lordõs presence  
in the Most Holy Eucharist,  
burns this week in loving memory of:  

 
 

 
 
 

And the hosts and wine, 
which will become the Holy 

Body and Precious Blood  
of our Lord, were given  

in loving memory of:  

 

Weekly Remembrance  

May they now be resting in the peace     
of the Lordõs heavenly kingdom! 

 
Let us pray for all those  

in our parish family in need  
of the Lordõs healing: 

 

 
 

Ron Ayers, Fred Bender, Donald Charette,  
Karen Christie, Consuelo Chronis, Father Angelus Croce, 

Penny Decker, Peter De Kleine, Jennifer DiNardo,   
Pat Fitzpatrick, Kathy Flores, Linda Flynn,  
Theresa Fusco, Monsignor Mark Giordani,  

Daniel Glowatski, Doris Hagen, Jessica Joseph, Susan Kadar, 
Jessica Kirby, Father Paul Knauer, Kerri Knight,  Shirley Lavin, 

Helen Malkin, Joan Marcantonio,  Bill Matulewicz,  
Jeff Matyas,  Joe Mazzarella, Deirdre Metzger,  

Tammy Miserendino, Greg & Karen Orvetz, Mike Palumbo, 
Michael Polster, Michael Porfido, James Proulx, Bishop Frank 

Rodimer, Anthony Roselli, Linda Ross, Alexia Russ,  
Michael Ryan, Patty Savacool, Cynthia Savage, George Scarpa, 

Christel Siro, Francis Siro, Gloria Steets, Margherita Vass,  
Cathy Veluta, Sherry Williams and Rita & Tom Zimich.  

 
May Jesus, the Good Physician  

touch their lives with His healing power! 

 

 

òOremus Pro Invicemó 

mailto:kellydachisen@gmail.com


 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

 

This weekõs events 

September 23, 2018 
Collection $8,339 
Online Giving $335 

Total: $8,674 
 

Thank you for your generosity 
 

Weekend Mass attendance: 687 

We are still very close, yet we have not  
met our weekly budget of $10,000.   

 
 

Once again, you are reminded that our weekly budget for 
up keeping our parish and its many ministries is $10,000.  
We ask that you prayerfully consider your weekly support 

of your parish family.  
 

òThe Lord loves a cheerful giver.ó  
(2 Corinthians (9:7) 

 

Food pantry  

 

 

 

 

Sunday, September 30 

10:30am Confirmation (School) 

7:00pm Scout Medal (Library) 

Monday, October 1 

4:05 Faith Formation (School) 

7:00pm Columbiettes (Community Center) 

Wednesday, October 3 

10:00am Prayer Shawl Ministry (Parish Center) 

7:00pm R.C.I.A. (Parish Center) 

Thursday, October 4 

1:00pm Legion of Mary Meeting (Parish Center) 

Friday, October 5 

12:30pm Adoration (Church) 

Saturday, October 6 

Right to Life Rose Sale (after 5:00pm Mass) 

Sunday, October 7 

Right to Life Rose Sale (after all Masses) 

No Confirmation classes today 

7:00pm Scout Medal (Library) 

 

 

 

 

Weekend readings  

October 7, 2018 
 

 Genesis 2:18-24 
Hebrews 2:9-11  

Saint Mark 10:2 -16 

 

 

 

 

R.c.i.a. 

Do you have any interest in becoming  
a Catholic?  Have you been baptized  

and would like to be Confirmed?  
 

R.C.I.A. is the process of welcoming 
adults into the Catholic Church and  

is a Sacramental process of conversion  
that will help you travel on your  

spiritual journey in following Christ  
in your life.   

 
If you would like more information,  

please call Deacon Tom and  
Joanne Zayac at 973-300-4758.   

  
Please come  join us on Wednesdayôs 

in the Parish Center. 

We would like to thank all of our parishioners who donate to 
Saint Mother Teresa Food Pantry. At this time, we are in need 
of the following: paper towels, toilet paper, laundry detergent, 
dish soap, jar pasta sauce and size 4 and 5 diapers, If  
possible, please consider adding some of these items to your 
regular weekly donations.   
 

Last week at the Food Pantry we started utilizing reusable 
shopping bags to eliminate the plastic bags that are not strong 
enough because the handles brake too easily,  We still use the 
brown bags but we found that the reusable bags are stronger 
and hold the brown bags better. 
 

The reusable bags are available at your 
grocery store for $1.00. Please consider 
purchasing a bag with your food donation.    
 YOUR GENEROSITY IS GREATLY  

APPRECIATED!!!!!  



 

 

 

Parish appreciation dinner  

  
 

 

 

 

Annual Bowling day  

 

 

50/50 raffle  

 

 

adoration  

The Don Bosco Council of the Knights of  

Columbus will hold it's annual George Flynn 

Memorial Family Bowling Day on  October 21 st, 

from 2:00 -4:00pm  at Sparta Lanes. The cost is 

$15 per person (includes shoes and two hours 

of bowling time). For reservations and lane  

assignments please contact Mike O'Connor 

at  oak121@yahoo.com  or 862.354.1753. Space 

is limited so sign up early. Proceeds benefit the 

Prostate Cancer Research Foundation. Great 

fun for the whole family for a great cause.  

 
(Prostate cancer is for men what breast cancer is for 

women. One in eight men will be diagnosed with  

prostate cancer in their lifetime. In the United States, 

there are over 3 million new cases each year).  

Saint Joseph Church  
22 Halsted Street, Newton, NJ 07860 

 

Name:        
Address :        

 
Is eligible for the 50-50 drawing at:  

Saint Joseph Churchõs Community Center, Newton, NJ 07860 
to support our Faith Formation Programs  

 

OCTOBER 19, 2018 
1st Prize - 80% of ½ of monies collected 

2nd, 3rd, 4th & 5th Prizes - 5% of ½ of monies collected 
 

DONATION: ONE HUNDRED DOLLARS ($100)  
Winner need not be present. No substitution in lieu of stated prize.  Only 200 tickets sold ! 

 

 
 
 

License No. RL: 15-2018                       No. XX    ID No. 344-01-00135 

To date, we have sold half of the 200 tickets.  Please consider 
being part of this sole fundraiser for our Faith Formation  
ministry here at Saint Joseph Church.  
 
Tickets made be purchased alone or with others.  Please see 
Rose Mistler at the entrance of the church or call the Parish 
Center during the week. for further details.  Good luck and 
thank you for your generosity!  

 

In appreciation and thanks for all that you do for 
your parish family, Father ST is inviting you to 
our Annual Parish Appreciation Dinner on  
Friday, October 19 at 7:00pm in the Community 
Center.  There will be NO COST ! The only catch is 
that you have to reserve a place (in order that we 
may make enough food).  This does not mean the 
usual last second waiting.  Please fill out the  
following slip and place it in the collection  
basket on Sunday or you can call the Parish Center 
at 973-383-1985.  Deadline for reservations is:  
October 12th.  
 
Name:        

Telephone :        
Number of persons :   (Please include children) 

I will make _______________________ dessert 
for this event. 

Thursday, October 4, 2018, on the Feast Day of 
Saint Francis of Assisi, please join Father at the 
Saint Francis Shrine (located at the rear sacristy 
entrance of the church, along the side path) at 
6:00pm to have your dog, cat, bird or other 
small animals blessed on this special day for pets 
and animals!  

 
 

 

Feast of Saint Francis  

 

 

Installation of officers  

Don Bosco Council #7784 Knights of 

Columbus will conduct their  

Annual Installation of Officers at  

Our Lady Queen of Peace Church at 

1:30pm on Sunday, September 30 th .   

Members of the parish family and friends  

are invited to attend.  

mailto:oak121@yahoo.com


 

We Celebrate the priesthood of Father Mark  

In the middle of a lot of negativity in our country 
and in our Church, I wanted to take a little break 
and share with you some real positive news in 
our Church and the local Diocese of Paterson.   
 
Monsignor Mark J. Giordani was born in Parma, 
Italy and came to the United States in 1958.   
He attended Cathedral College in New York, 
Saint Mary College in Kentucky and Saint  
Bonaventure in Olean, New York.  He studied for 
the Priesthood  at Christ the King Seminary in 
Olean, New York and he earned his Masters of 
Divinity Degree.  He was ordained to the  
Priesthood of Jesus Christ by Bishop Bernard  
Casey in May of 1969. His first assignment was 
Associate Pastor of Our Lady of Lourdes Parish 
in Paterson from 1969-1973.  It was in 1969,  
he formed the Christian Riders Motorcycle Club.  
He was then assigned to Saint Gerard Majella 
Parish in Paterson as an Associate Pastor from 
June 1973 to January 1975.  In November of 1987 
he was assigned as the Rector of the Cathedral of 
Saint John the Baptist, where he has served ever 
since.  He also served as Administrator of Saint 
Agnes Church in Paterson from July 2002 to June 
2007.   
 
Aside from his parish assignments and  
Curriculum Vitae, the most important quality that 
Father Mark has for me, is that I consider him my 
friend.  Although he is a Monsignor, Mark has 
never flaunted that title and even prefers to be 
called òFather Markó by everyone.  Father Mark 
is a highly respected chaplain of several police 
and fire departments and also a highly  
respected member of the presbyterate in our  
diocese.  That one man is well respected by both 
police and priests is a miracle unto itself.   
But Father Mark earns this respect by his  
humility, kindness, charity and willingness to go 
the extra mile regardless of your race, creed,  
color or way of life.  Father Mark is truly a 
òwarrior shepherdó as his final Mass Program 
named him this past week.   
 
In the midst of hearing so much negative news 
about priests and bishops that have forsaken 
their priestly duties, obligations and ministries,  
it is truly my pleasure to share with you the life 
and ministry of such a great priest and pastor.   
 

I know Father Mark well enough that he would 
not accept my writing about him because he 
would say òThere are so many other more  
worthy priests than myself.ó  This is the typical 
answer you always get from Mark,  
unassuming, humble, never putting himself in 
the limelight and always trying to get you  
closer to the Lord without thinking of himself.   
 

During some real difficult times in my life,  
Father Mark was one of the very few priests 
that took the time to ask how I was doing.  He 
was one of the very few priests that I had the 
honor of asking him to write a letter of  
recommendation for me to become  
incardinated in the diocese.  Father Mark is  
truly a man of God that is humble enough to 
know of his weaknesses and failings, yet still is 
able to allow the Lord to shine through his  
radiant personality.  
 

For many years, Father Mark has been afflicted 
with throat cancer and at times it is very  
difficult for you to understand him speak, but 
even in the midst of this difficulty you can  
assure yourself that whatever he is saying it is 
truthful, honest, to the point and always  
uplifting.  
 

I was honored to celebrate this 49th Anniversary 
of his Priestly Ordination this past Sunday, 
September 16th as he was the main celebrant at 
the Cathedral in Paterson.  The church was 
packed and several times the faithful rose in 
lengthy ovation.  Even then, Father Mark 
stopped them and reminded them that the  
glory should be given to God. Typical  
Father Mark Giordani; humble and unassuming.  
 

I was saddened that he was not able to  
celebrate his Golden Jubilee of Priesthood in 
the place he called home for the past thirty one 
years. But once again, Father Mark was  
humble, accepting and ready to move on to his 
next ministry even in the midst of continuing 
his cancer treatment.   
 

Please keep this òwarrior shepherdó and friend 
in your prayers.  That the Lord will continue to 
bless him in his retirement and to give him 
health in mind and body for many years to 
come! 
 



 

Sacred heart center  

 

 

Respect Life Sunday  

 

 

Food Pantry Soiree  

One of the benefits of giving to our Bishopôs Annual 
Appeal is the knowledge that the funds support  
important needs in Morris, Passaic and Sussex 
Counties.  This local connection means that you may 
be helping your next-door neighbor, your co-worker, 
the store owner you see each day as you shop in 
your communityðperhaps even a family member.  
In this context, when you give to the Bishopôs  
Annual Appeal, you truly say:  Here I Am, Lordð
making a better life for my brothers and sisters in the 
area.  Please consider making a pledge today. 
 

Thank you in advance  
for your generous support! 

Sunday, October 7th  
is Respect Life Sunday.   
There will be a òLife Chainó  

at the Green in downtown Newton  
on the Circle sponsored by  

The National Life Chain of New Jersey  
from 2:00-3:30pm  

which will include prayer  
and peaceful demonstration 

For more information, please contact  
Jerry Woodring at 973-383-0450. 

 

 

Annual Appeal  

Come join us for our monthly First Thursday  
Retreat at Sacred Heart Spirituality Center on  
October 4

th
. Our Theme for this year is ñHoliness is 

for Everyone!ò  Our topic for October is: ñCreated 
in Godôs Image.ò The day begins at 9:00am with 
óCoffee Andô and includes an opening prayer,  
a short talk, Adoration, the opportunity for  
Confession, Mass and a light lunch. The day  
concludes at about 1:30pm. The suggested offering is 
$15.  
 
For further information, kindly visit our website:  
sacredheartspiritualitycenter.org  or call:  

973-383-2620. 

 

 

Pizza night with bishop  

For young men in high school or 

college, or even older.  

Tuesday, October 23, 2018  

De Paul High School in Wayne  

from 7:00 -9:00pm  
 

Come join Bishop Serratelli and priests from 

the Diocese of Paterson for Adoration,  

reflection, fellowshipé and of course, pizza. 
 

For more information, please contact the  

Vocation Office at 973.777.8818, Ext. 711  

We are proud to be able to once again host our Annual Food Pantry 

Soiree on Friday, November 2, 2018 and are inviting you to join us 

again this year with the Jimmy Ray Band at a dinner dance at Perona 

Farms to benefit the Saint Mother Teresa Food Pantry.  This year 

marks the second annual dinner where you will see the immediate 

effects of your good will by touching the lives of those less fortunate 

than we in offering them food and some basic household necessities  
 

Once again, tickets are seventy dollars ($70) per person and  

sponsorships are also available in our memorial book:  

 

Full Page Sponsorship (includes 4 tickets and a full page ad)  $500 

Half Page Sponsorship (includes 2 tickets and a half page ad) $250 

Business Card Sponsorship (includes business card size ad) $100 
 

I look forward to hearing from you in being a sponsor and attending 
this great event filled with great music, good friends and even a few 
surprises.  Please make your check payable to:  

 

Saint Mother Teresa Food Pantry 
c/o B&D Group, Inc.  
1A Main Street, Suite 5 
Sparta, NJ  07871 

 
Looking forward to hearing from you soon.  With all my gratitude for 
your support of this worthy cause,  
 
Jude DiGidio 
Chair 
 
Name(s):        
 
Address:        
 

Ǐ # of Tickets    ($70/each) 
Ǐ Full Page Sponsorship - $500 

Ǐ Half Page Sponsorship - $250 
Ǐ Business Card Sponsorship - $100 
 

Saint Mother Teresa  
Food Pantry 



 

Please support those who support us!  

 

 

òWhen a Police Officer is killed,  
itõs not an agency that loses an  
officer, itõs an entire nation.ó  

 
-Chris Cosgriff, ODMP Founder 

 

Confessor, Spiritual Advisor and 
Friend. Gone to his eternal reward.  

 
Dr. Francis A. Siro, OFS 

Dr. Maria M. Cruz  
Dr. Carlos A. Abdul -Chani  

 

8 US Highway 206 
Stanhope, New Jersey 07874 

(973) 347-7500 
www.ByramVet.com  

ABBEY GIFT SHOP 
289 Route 206, Newton 
973-383-2092 

Books, Rosaries, Statues,  
Jewelry ,Crucifixes 

Tuesday-Saturday 9:30-11:45am 
1:15-4:30pm, Sunday 1:15-4:30pm 

Saint Joseph Churchõs Cemetery 
Route 206 - Newton, New Jersey  

 

Crypts and niches are still available in our Queen of Heaven Mausoleum (inside and outside) 

For further information, please contact our Parish Center at: 973.383.1985 

Smith-McCracken Funeral Home 

63 High Street, Newton, NJ - 973-383-4600 
 

Our Caring Staff of Funeral Directors 
Robert E. McCracken, Owner/Manager - N.J. Lic. No. 3640 

Andrew Jorritsma, Director - N.J. Lic. No. 3860, Rachael Zeberl, Director - N.J. Lic. No. 5127 
At Need Funerals - Prearrangement Consultation - Medicaid & SSI Funeral TrustsïCremation Services-Monuments 

www.smithmccrackenfuneralhome.com                                                 mccrackenwood@earthlink.net 

 

We remember   
Minnesota Corrections Ofýcer  Joseph Parise  
who was killed in the line of duty this week.  

 

May he rest in peace and all his  
heroic deeds have gone with him.  

 
Jude DiGidio, CFP 
973-729-0125 x202 
jdigidio@ae.cadaretgrant.com 
B&D Group  
1A Main Street, Suite 5 
Sparta, NJ  07871 

B&D 
Carefully  
Planned, 
Smart  
Investing  

Securities offered through 
Cadaret, Grant & Co., Inc. 
Member FINRA/SIPC 
B&D Group and Cadaret, 
Grant & Co, Inc.  
are separate entities 

 
 

In  
Loving 

Memory  
of  

Bryan  
Gannon 

Happy Birthday 

 
 
 

 
 

Edward ñBimò 
Iannotti 

 

Many happy,  
healthy more! 

S 

   M  

 

This space is available  
for your best wishes,  
Birthday greetings,  
Anniversaries and  

business information.  

  

2017 Gold N.J. Herald  
Readerôs Choice  
Best Pet Services 

WE TREAT YOUR PET LIKE FAMILY! Father Michael Burke 
Gone but not forgotten! 

 
Always in our hearts! 


